
 

 

Capital Family Church News: 6-Day Urgent Petition Drive for Religious Freedom 
 
Achille Acolatse 
March 26, 2025 

Religious Freedom Petition 
Signature Campaign 6-Day Drive 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

We are now facing another crisis that needs our immediate 
attention and support! As you know, the announcement 
was made today by the government of Japan to dissolve 
the Japanese Unification Church. This is not the end due to 
our action to appeal but it is a wake up call to increased 
vigilance by our members in America and throughout the 
world!  
 

Rev. Dunkley urges all of us to immediately unite in a 
victorious response to this urgent situation! 
 

Emergency action is needed now! We are asking every 
member to sign the petition below and to get at least 
10 other signatures a day from now until Monday 
March 31st. We need to reach 100,000 signatures by then.  
 

We are currently at 62K signatures.  
Here is the petition:  

peacestartswithme.lpages.co/religious-freedom-petition/ 
 

--Pastor Achille Acolatse 

 

 

In the DMV area our Japanese members and CIG 

Missionaries and others are going out daily for the petition 

signature drive. 
 

Meet at the NextGen CARP Center  

2719 Rambler Place Adelphi, MD 20783 

 

For info Contact: 

Robert Abendroth 240-354-3271 

Mrs. Yoko Egoshi 240-278-6464 

 

NOVA Locations are being prepared. We will send 

updates daily. 
 

Our USA current total is 62,144 (11:30am 3.26.25) 
 



 

 

The deadline is 3/31/25 to get over 100k signatures in 

order for the White House seriously look at the petition. 
 

Go For 10 Signatures a Day 

for the next six days. 

 

We can do it God and the  

Heavenly Spirit World will help! 

 

 

Sign and Share the Petition Here - Make it go viral 

peacestartswithme.lpages.co/religious-freedom-petition/ 



 

 

 

 

 

You are invited to the Annual DMV HerStory Award 
 

A special morning dedicated to honoring extraordinary 
women who are making a lasting impact in their 
communities. 
 

Saturday, March 29th from 10am to 12 noon. 

  

 

Join us as we celebrate their inspiring stories of leadership, 
resilience, and service, recognizing their contributions to 
peace and empowerment. This uplifting event will bring 
together changemakers, thought leaders, and advocates 
for a morning of connection and inspiration. 
 

All are welcome! 
Register here today: www,tinyurl,com/DMV-HerStory-2025 

 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

Join In Prayer and Testimonies 
Wednesday Night 

10 pm to 1 am 
 

IT IS BEST TO COME IN PERSON 

There will be Hoondokhwe, testimonies, and lots of 
prayers. 

Come get answers, and let's pray together 
 

If you absolutely can not make it in person  
Join by Zoom at: us02web.zoom,us/j/618147675 

Use Passcode: 2027 
 

 

 

 

 Divine Principle from the Christian perspective. 

WEDNESDAY DP STUDY 

Online Only - from 12:30 PM 

 

For Pastors and others. Presentations by 
Rev. Dan Stein. Join the discussion on Wednesday. 

 

Presentation from 12:30 PM EST- Online Only 

No in-person sessions. All presentations are on Zoom 
at the link below. 

Zoom ID: 295 719 8908 

us02web.zoom,us/j/2957198908 
 

 

 

 

GREAT NEWS! We have a few more openings for the 
Peace Palace Pension experience in Korea. We are 
making a special effort to accommodate our members 
as well as possible. I will be offering transport to and 
from the event each day, and simple breakfast and 
dinner for those who require it. 

 

Contact:  
Stephen Gabb at servingowners@ gmail,com or by phone 
at: 202-424-3780 

 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You can use this link to offer your  
donation for Cheon Won Gung 

hsa.givingfuel,com/cheon-won-gung-fund 
 

ACH and Monthly donations are available; just add your 
schedule. 
 

For those who would like to send a check, they can make it 
payable to:  
HSA-UWC, write in the memo line that it's for the CWG donation, 
and mail it to: 
HSA-UWC, Financial Office, 
4 West 43rd Street 
New York, NY 10036.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Donate Here: hsa.givingfuel,com/capital-hphc 
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Petition to Defend Religious 
Freedom in Japan 

This petition will be 

sent to 

President Donald J. Trump. 

We, the undersigned representatives of many faith communities, affirm 

that religious freedom is the foundation of all freedoms. We urge you to 

help Japan uphold this fundamental right and reverse its disturbing shift 

away from religious liberty. 

The U.S. State Department's 2023 Report on International Religious 

Freedom stated that Japan's request to order the dissolution of the 

Family Federation, "marked a deviation from the norm, as previously, 

revocations had only been ordered following violations of criminal law." 

The churches and religious movements that are being attacked have 

not violated any criminal law. 

X 


